
From the Regiua Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

14, July, 1915. Letter (Typewritten) 

Dear .l¼..rchie, 
Glad. of the list. I look forward to seeing that library With much interest. we had ho~ed to g~t over this week end,but unfortunately, I have somebody coming trom Edinbuxgh on an Aristotle quest. I have written to da.y to Mr. Roberta at the Record. Office asking if there are any Finch and Baines letters a.nd i:f' they have b_een :published, and if not, 'Where we could get access to thema 

Sincerely yours, 
tfm. Osler. 


